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I am currently in Arequipa because of matters relating to Doris’s health.  This morning I took her to a clinic for an X-ray of her lungs and in the afternoon to the pneumologist.  The result is that:

· Doris’s lungs are all right, though there is some scar tissue which has grown, the result of treatment carried out 15 years ago

· she has quite a lot of phlegm in her lungs, for which she has to take medicine for ten days and then have a further examination

· it’s important that two studies be carried out to identify and deal with any problem and prescribe the appropriate medicines.  After this we can return to Cabanaconde, avoiding if possible the months from January to April because the humidity is not good for Doris.

I am always grateful for your prayers.

Please pray:

· for Doris’s health; that the Lord heal her fully so she can always be a genuine help to me

· for the visits planned this year to the villages of Llanca, Ucuchachas, Tocallo, Fure etc; that the Lord work in people’s hearts to receive the good news of salvation

· that the small community in Cabanaconde grows and that new leaders are raised up for both the Sunday School and young people’s work, and helpers for the missionary journeys

· that this year we can do the Alpha course in Cabanaconde and that the Lord supplies us with resources, both human and material

Thank you, brothers and sisters, for your prayers.

With much love in Christ,

Alejandro Mesco


